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Studentwire

From: Studentwire
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 10:07 AM
To: Lincoln University Webmaster
Subject: Lincoln University Student News for January 14 - President's Open Office Hours, The 

Lair, Stalking Awareness Webinar, Lion of the Month, and more ... 

Importance: High

 

 

  
  
  
  

       
      

Today: President’s Open Office Hours 
President Allen’s spring 2019 open office hours will begin 
today from 3 to 5 pm. Open Office Hours are held the second 
and fourth Mondays of each month. Meetings will be 
granted on a first come, first in basis. Appointments will not 
be scheduled in advance. Meetings will be limited to 15 
minutes, particularly if others are waiting. Groups of two, 
three or four are welcome. However, the same 15 minutes 
time allowance will govern group meetings.  
Contact: Diane Brown 

  

 
 

 
The Lair Opens Today 
The Lair has new hours of operation and will be opening today at 4 pm. 
We ask that if you come to play, please bring your student ID to sign in 
and respect all of the games and Lair rules. 
Contact: Zhane De Shields 
Read More 
 

Tomorrow: Stalking Awareness Webinar 
The second Know It, Name It, Stop It webinar will be held 
tomorrow at 2 pm in the SUB theater.  Please see the attached  
for more information. 
Contact: Tiphane’ Purnell 
Read more 
 

February 16: Lion of the Month 

https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Copy of Business Hours Flyer - Made with PosterMyWall.jpg
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Know It.pdf
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The Miss Orange and Blue Presents: Lion of the Month!! 
If you believe you have demonstrated Lincoln spirit, have shown 
leadership on campus, OR have exemplified athletic talent, please  
email Miss Orange and Blue with a photo explaining why you should  
be the next Lion of Month for January! All emails are due on  
January 16 by 5pm!   
Contact: Yolanda Johnson (yolanda.johnson@lincoln.edu) 
Read More 
 

Student Lincoln vs Bowie Game - UPDATE  
The sign-up list for the Student Bus to the Lincoln vs. Bowie game is 
filled.  Any additional sign-ups are welcomed but will only be contacted 
if any students who are signed up do not show up for the bus. 
Contact: Maxine Cook 
Read More 
 

Submit Your 2019-2020 FAFSA Now! 
As of October 1, 2018 the 2019-2020 FAFSA opened for submission.  
A completed Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) starts 
a student’s awarding process for the next academic year. Students will 
need to have FSA IDs and 2017 tax information to complete the 
application. The IRS Data Retrieval Tool is strongly encouraged to make 
income reporting easier and more accurate. The Office of Financial Aid 
is encouraging students to prepare financially for next year. For more 
information regarding the 2019-2020 FAFSA, please contact the Office 
of Financial Aid at financialaid@lincoln.edu.  
Contact: Danielle Smithson 
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https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Miss orange and blue presentsLion of the month._2.png
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Dean Of Students Bus LU vs Bowie.pdf
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